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Happy Mothers Day 

 

Good News 

The web site is up and working again! 

 

Board Meeting 

The next board meeting will be held May 17 at 7 pm in the Community Center 

 

 

 

Ice Cream Social 

 

 



 

 

Sad News and Announcement 

 Carolyn Clark, who resided on Carnaby Court from 2004 till 2018 when she moved to memory 

care at the Rose Garden, passed away peacefully on Saturday, April 23, 2022.    The family will be 

celebrating her life on Saturday, May 7, at 1:00 pm with a luncheon at the Westminster 

Community Center, sharing some happy memories and honoring the  family's matriarch.    The 

community is invited.   Her two sons, Chris and Russ Whited,  currently reside in Westminster.   

 

 

 

 


